
NORTH	MIANUS	SCHOOL	
309	PALMER	HILL	ROAD	

RIVERSIDE,	CONNECTICUT	06878	
	
	
Dear	Parents,	
	
Since	August	31,	2016,	no	outside	food	is	permitted	for	classroom	
celebrations.	In	keeping	with	the	goals	of	our	Wellness	and	Food	Allergy	
policies,	outside	foods	(cupcakes,	candy	etc.)	are	NOT	permitted	for	
classroom	birthday	celebrations.	Each	child’s	birth	may	be	recognized	in	
school,	but	only	with	non-food	items	or	activities.		
	
At	North	Mianus,	each	grade	level,	in	consultation	with	the	PTA	has	
determined	how	birthdays	will	be	celebrated	and	this	information	will	
be	shared	with	you	by	the	teachers.	Each	birthday,	including	those	on	
weekends	and	vacations	will	be	announced	on	the	intercom.	
	
For	further	information,	feel	free	to	read	the	district’s	policy:	
	
Revised	Procedure	E-080.13	Elementary	Birthday	Celebration	Procedure	
	
Revised	Procedure	E-051.8	Wellness	–	Nutrition	and	Physical	Education	
	
Sincerely,	
	
Angela	Schmidt	


